Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science

14" December, 2023

NOTICE

The Cultural Committee of our college is delighted to announce an upcoming
event titled “Western Dress Day” which will be held on Saturday, 23™

December, 2023.

The aim of the event is to encourage students to showcase the different trends
and styles and express themselves through attire. A fun-filled programme for
the students will be held in the Chowk Area from 10 a.m. onwards.

It's time to don your elegant dresses, sharp suits, denim jeans and everything
else that embodies the essence of Western fashion. It's going to be a day filled

with fun, laughter and photo-worthy moments.

So, mark your calendars and start planning your outfits because this is an event
you won't want to miss. Let's make it a day to remember!

Note: First three lectures will be held on the day of the event.
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